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Appendix F


January 31, 2006

Ms. Jane Doe

People's Home Care

414 East Main Street

Durham, North Carolina 27701

Dear Ms. Doe:

I am writing to inform you that your agency, People's Home Care, has been assigned a "high-risk" assessment for the Ryan White Program under the provisions of the North Carolina Division of Public Health Subrecipient Monitoring Plan.  The deficiencies upon which the "high-risk" assessment is based and the corrective action(s) that must be taken to receive a "low-risk" assessment follow.

Deficiencies:

· Five of your last six Contract Expenditure Reports (CER) were received late and contained errors.

· You have not submitted a revised grievance plan as requested as a result of our last site visit.

Corrective Actions:

· Submission of three consecutive CERs in a timely manner and free of mistakes.

and

· Submission of a revised grievance plan to your project monitor.

Upon successful completion of the corrective actions, your agency will be reassessed as medium or low-risk if additional deficiencies/issues have not been identified in the interim.

Please address any questions and/or concerns that you may have concerning this action to your project monitor or to the undersigned at 919.715.6737. 

Sincerely,

John M. Peebles

Deputy Head, HIV/STD Prevention and Care Branch

cc:  
Project Monitor


Contract Coordinator

    
Program Manager
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